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kweed@townofcanandaigua.org

From: Shawna Bonshak <sbonshak@townofcanandaigua.org>
Sent: Monday, July 11, 2022 2:49 PM
To: Richard Tiede
Cc: kweed@townofcanandaigua.org; 'Brabant, Lance'
Subject: FW: Artisan Meats

Flag Status: Flagged

Rich- Just one entrance off North Street. See below. 
 
Kelley- Can you add this to the file please? Thanks! 
 
Shawna E. Bonshak, Town Planner 
Town of Canandaigua 
5440 Route 5 and 20 West 
Canandaigua, New York 14424 
Phone: 585-394-1120, ext. 2241 
 

From: jfletcher@townofcanandaigua.org <jfletcher@townofcanandaigua.org>  
Sent: Monday, July 11, 2022 2:30 PM 
To: 'Shawna Bonshak' <sbonshak@townofcanandaigua.org> 
Subject: RE: Artisan Meats 
 
Shawna 
I met with Jim Sprague the DPW director a few weeks ago and we both agreed that we only want the one entrance off 
North street and it be the one as far west as possible.  
James Fletcher 
Highway and Water Superintendent 
Town of Canandaigua 
585-394-3300 
 
 

From: Richard Tiede (RTiede@marathoneng.com) <RTiede@marathoneng.com>  
Sent: Monday, July 11, 2022 2:03 PM 
To: Shawna Bonshak <sbonshak@townofcanandaigua.org> 
Cc: 'Josef Brunner' <josef@artisan-meats.com>; Cole Papasergi <Cpapasergi@marathoneng.com> 
Subject: RE: Artisan Meats 
 
Shawna, 
  Thought we had decided at PRC to not do the Sketch plan with the PB, but maybe it makes sense with Jim’s 
recommendation.  I’m assuming that Jim’s recommendation against the North Street access, is just for the one closer to 
Brickyard Road and not both access points, but please clarify.  
 
Thanks, 
 
-Rich 
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From: Shawna Bonshak <sbonshak@townofcanandaigua.org>  
Sent: Monday, July 11, 2022 12:54 PM 
To: Richard Tiede <RTiede@marathoneng.com> 
Cc: 'Josef Brunner' <josef@artisan-meats.com>; Cole Papasergi <Cpapasergi@marathoneng.com> 
Subject: RE: Artisan Meats 
 
Rich- 
I have not heard back from the City but do know that Jim Fletcher recommended against the North Street access 
point. I have not heard anything back from the City but was contacted by their Director of Development about 
the referral. The City of Cdga is the south side of North Street and the Town of Cdga is the north side.  
 
If/when I heard back from the City of Cdga, I will let you know.  
 
We have you on the 7/19 ZBA agenda and the 7/26 PB agenda for Sketch.  
 
 
Shawna E. Bonshak, Town Planner 
Town of Canandaigua 
5440 Route 5 and 20 West 
Canandaigua, New York 14424 
Phone: 585-394-1120, ext. 2241 
 

From: Richard Tiede (RTiede@marathoneng.com) <RTiede@marathoneng.com>  
Sent: Monday, July 11, 2022 10:48 AM 
To: 'Shawna Bonshak' <sbonshak@townofcanandaigua.org> 
Cc: Josef Brunner <josef@artisan-meats.com>; Cole Papasergi <Cpapasergi@marathoneng.com> 
Subject: Artisan Meats 
 
Good morning Shawna, 
  I’m back from vacation and catching up …… I see that comments from Chris Jensen were forwarded.  In reviewing 
those, I’m not sure he was reviewing the latest plan, nor aware that the Sketch plan submission was decided to not be 
completed.  I assume that otherwise, we are meeting code requirements, as there were not any other comments to the 
contrary. 
  How did your meeting with the City DPW go? Is there any additional information?  Will we need any additional 
variances?  Has there been a determination on the location of the City/Town limits. 
 
Thanks! 
 
-Rich 
 
Richard Tiede 
Marathon Engineering 
39 Cascade Drive | Rochester NY 14614 
Office: (585) 458-7770 
Cell      (585) 330-3674 
www.marathoneng.com 
 
 


